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Rep. Summerfield Statement on Governor’s Capital Budget Announcement 

Recommends $109 million for new UWEC Science & Health Sciences Building 

 

 
Eau Claire – Rep. Rob Summerfield (R-Bloomer) issued the following statement after Governor Evers’s 

capital budget announcement this morning: 

“I am happy that Governor Evers recognized the importance of this project to our area. This $109 million 

proposal is a great step in the right direction towards a continued growth and investment in the health 

sciences in the Chippewa Valley.” 

### 

The 67th Assembly District includes portions of Dunn and Chippewa counties. 

 


